CHOWAN COUNTY 4-H

November Newsletter

Volume 1 Edition 3



FEATURED PROGRAM: FALL SNACK DRIVE

Chowan County 4-H and FCS are hosting a Fall Snack Drive! Donate individually wrapped snack items to receive a \$10 voucher. This voucher may be used for any 4-H or FCS program in 2024. Limit one voucher per person. Must present voucher to redeem.

We will be collecting items at the Chowan Extension Office (730 N. Granville Street, Ste A) until November 17th. Collected items will be donated to the Community School Snack Program! Note — please avoid snacks that contain peanuts.



DATES TO REMEMBER:

10/17 - 11/17 - Fall Snack Drive

11/1 - Foodie Friends Cooking Class

11/6 - Ryland 4-H Club Meeting

11/6 - Last day to order greenery!

11/9 - Broiler Project record books due

11/10 - Veterans Day (Extension Office Closed)

11/16 - Edenton Eagles 4-H Club Meeting

11/23 - 11/24 - Thanksgiving (Extension Office Closed)

11/30 - Greenery Distribution

SUPPORT 4-H:

Our 4-H Wreath and Garland Fundraiser is underway! Call 252-482-6585 or email cibyrum@ncsu.edu to place your order. The last day to order is **November 6th**.



STAY CONNECTED:

"Like" us on Facebook @Chowan County 4-H

"Follow" us on Instagram @chowancounty4h

chowan.ces.ncsu.edu





